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To Effectively Promote the Safety, Health, and Well-Being of our Residents 

Building – Environmental Health – Zoning Departments 
509 West 5th Street, Red Wing, MN  55066 

651-385-3103 

TO: Goodhue County Board of Commissioners 
FROM: Samantha Pierret, Planner/Zoning Administrator/Interim LUM Director 
DATE: November 5, 2024 County Board Meeting 
 
RE: Planning Advisory Commission Member Appointment  
 
Summary:  
Commissioner Greseth would like to reappoint Richard Miller to a 3rd and final term 
on the Planning Advisory Commission effective January 1st, 2025. Mr. Miller’s final 
term will expire December 31st, 2027 if reappointed.   
 
Background: 
The PAC is a seven-member board where each member serves a 3-year term 
starting January 1st and continuing through December 31st. Members are eligible for 
re-appointment at the discretion of the County Board. Members can serve up to 
three consecutive 3-year terms.  
 
Recommendation:  
Staff recommends the County Board approve the reappointment of Richard Miller to 
the District 3 Planning Advisory Commission position effective January 1, 2025. 


